
 

Copy of letter No.32517-F1-82-AD dt. 21-12-1982 from  the Spl. Secretary to Government, 

Agriculture (Forest) Department to the Chief Conservator of Forests. 

      

 

Sub:- Forests – Working down timber from Gothiarkondy area – Non-publication of  

          tender notice by the daily Malayala Manorama – Loss sustained to Government –   

          recovery of 

 

Ref:- Govt. Letter No.5969/F1/80  dated 7-9-81. 

      

 

In continuation of the Government letter cited, I am to inform you that Advertisement 

contract agreement has since been revised by the Public Relations Department incorporating 

certain penal provisions.  A copy of the revised agreement is enclosed for your information. 

 

 

                 Sd/- 

               K.K. Kunhabdulla, 

                  Under Secretary. 

            for Spl. Secretary to Government. 

 

      

Endt. on C1-321/83.                              Chief Conservator’s Office,  

                     Trivandrum, 29-1-83. 

 

Copy forwarded to the Conservator of Forests 

for information and guidance. 

Copy to Stock file. 

                        for Chief Conservator of Forests. 


